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Dear ,

Time is running out, and we don’t want you to miss this incredible opportunity to reconnect
with your true self! Wholehearted starts this Wednesday, November 6th, and there’s still
time to reserve your spot.

This 7-week journey, inspired by Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon’s memoir Mother of Peace, is designed to
help you uncover the hidden strengths within you and live more authentically. It's a chance to

pause, reflect, and renew your spirit as you navigate life’s challenges with grace and confidence.
Through powerful readings and intimate conversations, you’ll explore who you truly are and what



you’re capable of—all within the loving embrace of a community of supportive women. And if you'd
like, invite a friend to join you for an even more transformative experience!

Details:

When: Every Wednesday, Nov. 6 — Dec. 18, from 8:00 — 9:30 PM Eastern / 5:00 — 6:30 PM Pacific
Where: Virtually on Zoom (we’ll email you the link)

Cost: FREE for WFWP members, or $50 for non-members

This could be the moment that changes everything—don’t miss out! Join us on this heartfelt
journey to living a life that is true to who you are. We're saving a spot just for you!

REGISTER HERE

Our Contact Information

Women's Federation for World Peace USA
481 8th Avenue, Suite 608

New York, NY 10001

www, wfwp,us















